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Lawton Senior Living News 

Professionally Managed  Embracing Every Moment 

We had are first ever Easter Egg 

Hunt on Saturday, April 3rd. It 

was fun for all. We had  15 

grandchildren of the residents 

and it was so fun to watch the 

little ones  run to get the eggs. 

The residents were able to be 

outside in the lovely warm 

weather to get a closer look at 

the little ones. The most famous 

Easter Bunny came to see the 

kids and the residents. It was a 

great time and we will be having 

another one next year. We’re 

hoping not Covid style though.  

It was a Great Event! Thank you 

all for a wonderful day!   

Lawton Senior Living                             

Life Enrichment activities 

and what’s happing:  
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Community Director: Charlys Folk  

director@lawtonseniorliving.com 

Phone: 712-281-8116 

Healthcare Coordinator/RN: Charity Gebel 

nurse@lawtonseniorliving.com 

Phone: 712-944-4893 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 

Michelle Lang; 

LEC@lawtonseniorliving.com 

Phone: 712-944-4893 

Community Relations Coordinator: 

Ashley Norby; Wel-

come@holsteinseniorliving.com 

Phone: 712-369-0125 

Culinary Coordinator: 

Paul Yaneff 

culinary@lawtonseniorliving.com 

Phone: 712-944-4893 

Staff at Lawton Senior Living: 



 

Welcome Paul Yaneff– Culinary Director 

 

Every Monday and Friday the  residents enjoy playing Bingo!  

We are waiting and getting out between the windy days and 

raining days here in Lawton to get out and enjoy the nice 

weather to walk and drink our coffee outside !  

Lawton Residents are enjoying the days that they get to visit 

with there families. They say it is not normal yet but getting 

closer!  

2 3 

 

O 
ur community has been full and hope and waiting to be able to 

do some exciting things as the Covid19 restriction have 

decreased with the increase in vaccination and lower 

propitiative rates within the county.  Beginning March 26th we 

began in apartment visits for residents and family members that have  been 

vaccinated. Without proof of vaccination and rapid testing, family members still 

have to visit in the provided spaces for indoor visits. In both cases we still request 

a call ahead to schedule the visits. Masks are still required as well as physically 

distancing of 6’ and taking of temps and oxygen levels upon entry. Everyone is 

happy to be able to see each other and get to back together during this time. 

Keep your spirits up and hang in there! WE WILL GET THROUGH THIS TOGETHER!! 

Living in the Covid19 World:  

Paul Yaneff , Attended Culinary school at Indiana University 

Of Pennsylvania's Academy of Culinary Arts, located in 

Punxsutawney, Pa. 

Paul is originally from Sioux City ,IA but recenty moved to 

Lawton with his family.  

Paul is married with 2 small boys that keep him very busy.  

In his free time he likes to do woodworking, Golf , and camp-

ing  with his family! 

 

New Healthcare Coordinator/Nurse:   

Charity Gebel of Moville started with Lawton Senior Living last 

week, April 7th. Charity has had experience as a nurse with Octa-

pharma in Sioux City, Countryside Health Care Center, Sioux City 

and has done Home Health Care.  She is a graduate of St. Luke’s 

College of nursing where she graduated 

with her Registered Nursing degree. 

Charity also has advanced wound care 

training.  She has been a life long resident 

of Woodbury County. We welcome Chari-

ty to our Lawton Senior Living Family.  

 


